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 WILSON

Water Soluble

Warfarin Sodium Salt

Bait Concentrate

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:  Warfarin 0.5%

REG. NO. 5080 P.C.P. ACT

Kills Rats and Mice.

Just add water; 
makes one quart.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

2/5 oz (11.2G)

WILSON LABORATORIES 
DUNDAS, ONTARIO 

L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Wilson Water Soluble Warfarin kills rats and
mice by appealing to thirst.  It is most effective for locations
where there is an abundance of dry feed or limited water.  Empty
contents of this envelope into suitable container and add 1 litre
of drinking water.  No mixing or stirring required.  Do not
attempt to dissolve silica particles which remain in bottom of
container.  Wilson Water Soluble Warfarin solution should be set
out where rats are accustomed to feed. In mason jars, chick
founts or shallow containers, do not use water where mould or
filth is noted.  For mice, follow above directions but in more
locations with less solution per placement.  Mice are harder to



control than rats, so may take longer baiting period for control.
Protect from children, animals and freezing.

PRECAUTION:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN, PETS AND LIVESTOCK. 
Cover with bait boxes if necessary.  If swallowed by humans, pets
or domestic animals, this material can reduce clotting ability of
the blood.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, cause vomiting until fluid is clear. 
Call a doctor in case of accident.

TOXICOLOGY:  Blood transfusions combined with intravenous
injections and oral doses of vitamin K1 are indicated.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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